
Happy New Year! 

Welcome back to everyone and a very prosperous and healthy new year to 
you all. It feels like an age ago, but we are only just at the end of January! 
 
It has been quite an exciting and busy month of the year. We have all our 
families safely back in school from overseas. We welcomed new faces to the 
staff team and we have been able to continue with our planned trips and 
visits.  
 
Some of the children have been catching nasty bugs and viruses – 
unfortunately it is that time of the year, however Covid-19 is still around so 
we continue to keep safe through handwashing, regular LFTs and ventilated 
rooms. 
 
We also received a visit from Her Majesty’s Inspectors this month, who came 
to inspect the Quality of Education at the school. They will be writing to you 
very soon to share with you the outcome of the two-day inspection, but rest 
assured we are pleased with what the inspectors saw and said about Grove 
Road.  
 
With all of this going on we are looking forward to a break and the half-term 
next week. I hope that you all enjoy the family time together and fingers 
crossed for some kinder weather.  
 

 
 

Best wishes,  
 
Lyn Gray  
Headteacher 
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Celebration  
 
Our wonderful certificate winners are: 

 

Red Class – Sahar received a curiosity award for being an excellent palaeontologist 
and investigating fossils 

Orange Class – Nirvaan received a self-confidence award for taking part in group 
activities. 

Yellow Class – Mikaeel received a curiosity award for exploring a science topic at 
home. 

Green Class – Arliya received a curiosity award for asking curious questions in 
maths about money. 

Blue Class – Mohamed received a resilience award for working hard to make his 
handwriting as neat as possible. 

Indigo Class – Lilly received a resilience award for showing resilience when learning 
her lines for the class assembly. 

Violet Class – Liyan received an initiative award for making strong inferences and 
demonstrating excellent listening skills when reading the class novel. 

Gold Class – Paramvir received a self-confidence award for improving the quality of 
his maths journals. 

 
 
 

Library Opening  
 
We are still opening the library every Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday after school for families to 
browse our books and make selections together.  We 
are planning some themed after school events so 
please keep a look out for signs promoting this!  The 
library can be accessed by the side door after school. 
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Violet Class Bletchley Park Visit 
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Coming up in February 

 
1st – Yellow Class Food Workshop 

4th – EYFS Baby Dinosaur Workshop 

7th – Safer Internet Day Workshops 

9th – Blue Class trip to The National Army Museum 

11th – INSET Day 

14th – Half Term 

21st – New Half-Term Begins 

25th – Indigo Class Trip to The National Gallery 
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